
Qwest 
421 SW Oak Street 
Room 810 
Portland, OR  97204 
Telephone:    503-242-5420 
Facsimile:      503-242-8589 
e-mail: Carla.Butler@qwest.com 
 
Carla M. Butler  
Senior Paralegal  

 

March 23, 2004 

Via Regular U.S. Mail and e-mail 
 
Ms. Cheryl Walker 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Suite 215 
550 Capitol Street NE 
Salem, OR  97301 

Re:  Interconnection Agreement between AMERICAN FIBER NETWORK, INC. and 
QWEST CORPORATION  
ARB 352 

 
Dear Ms. Walker: 
 

Per our telephone conversation of this date, page 98 of Exhibit B of the SGAT filed with 
the PUC on March 22, 2004, was inadvertently left blank.  This was caused by a word processing 
page break formatting technicality.   

 
Thank you for bring this to my attention, I apologize for any confusion it may have 

caused you. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
Carla Butler  
Senior Paralegal 

 
 
 


